
 

Maths 
We will be learning to recognise numbers 
up to 20 and say which is one more or one 

less than a number. 
We will be starting to understand what 

adding and subtracting means and solve 
problems using different methods. 

We will be comparing and ordering items 
by length, height, weight and capacity. 

We will be learning the names of 2D and 
3D shapes and where they can be found in 
the environment. We will be comparing the 

shapes and sorting them into different 
groups. 

Literacy 
We will be continuing to learn letter sounds 
through our phonic programme ‘Letters and 
Sounds.’ This will help us to read and write 

CVC words and simple sentences. 
We will be sharing stories such as ‘The 

Gingerbread Man.’ 
We will be learning to retell stories by using 

repeating phrases and actions and by 
making our own story maps. 

We will be looking at non-fiction books to 
find out information about different types of 

transport and writing our own non-fiction 
report. 

We will be continuing to learn rhymes and 
poems. 

 

Class 1 Spring 2020 
Our topic in Class 1 this term is ‘On the move.’ 

The children’s interests will continually be used to inform the direction 
which our topic takes. 

Our whole school topic this term is ‘Frozen Planet.’ The children will 
participate in mixed age group activities as well as focusing on age-

appropriate tasks. They will have the opportunity to share their 
achievements with each other. 

 

 

How you can help 
Talk to your child about our topic and share the vocabulary 

sheets. 
Read your child’s book with them every night and practise their 

keywords. 
Learn to say and write the sounds in their sound books. 

Practise counting and recognising numbers to 20 and beyond. 
Thank you! 

 


